
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

        

Love and Serve 
He answered, "'Love the LORD your God with all your heart and with all 
your soul and with all your strength and with all your mind'; and, 'Love 
your neighbour as yourself.'"    Luke 10:27 
‘Love and serve’ is also our school-wide topic this term and will be 
explored through many areas of the curriculum as well as in worship. 
Class teachers will have emailed you separately with more detail of the 
lessons within their individual classes. 

           
                               

 

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 11th Sept: breakfast/afterschool clubs 
Tuesday 12th Sept: breakfast/afterschool clubs, Year 6 Bikeability 
Wednesday 13th Sept: Pop-up Library, breakfast/afterschool 
clubs, Year 6 Bikeability  
Thursday 14th Sept: breakfast/ afterschool clubs, Class 1 Forest 
Schools, Year 6 Bikeability,  
Friday 15th Sept: breakfast/afterschool club, Year 6 Bikeability 

Fri – 8th Sept 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1  - A special mention to 

the new-starters who have 
settled so well and are all the 

Star of the week! 
Class 2 – Levi 

Class 3 – everyone for settling in 
so well this first week. 

Class 4 – Ethan 
 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Poppy & Theo 

Class 4 – Digby 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Lola 

Class 2 – Trent 
Class 4 – Harry 

 
Fantastic Foundation 

Class 1 – MiMi 
Class 4 – Ruby 

 

Well done to the Red House who 
collected the most house points 

this week. 
 

 Letters and Consent Slips  
There have been a number of letters issued during this first week so 
please ensure you have found these in your child’s bookbag and 
returned consent slips ASAP where relevant: 
Class 1: Paracetamol consent, Forest Schools consent, Library 
Membership (reception only) 
Class 4: Bikeability (Year 6 only) 
 

  
 

 

Parentpay 
Any chargeable items (trips, clubs, hoodies) will be added to 
Parentpay for you to pay for them so that we can minimise the 
handling of cash within school.  
Children in Year 3 will now be charged for school meals (unless 
entitled to Free School meals) as their Universal Funded entitlement 
comes to an end, so please look out for this.  
The auto top-up facility is a useful tool to help you keep on top of 
your meal balance without having to remember to log in. 
Meals and clubs are uploaded to the system on a Friday morning. 

Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs 
Breakfast and after school clubs are up and running in full from 
Monday. Please return the slip if your child wishes to attend any clubs. 
Breakfast club is charged at £1.50 per child per session and is added to 
Parentpay each Friday. There is no charge for afterschool clubs. 
We suggest that reception children do not attend clubs in this first 
term as a full school week is quite a lot for them but don’t hesitate to 
contact us if you are struggling with childcare.  

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Pasta Bolognaise, Custard Cookie & Ice-Cream 
Tuesday: Sausages & Mash, Jam Bun 
Wednesday: Chicken Burger, Chocolate Sponge & Chocolate Sauce 
Thursday: Beef Chilli, Toffee-Apple Muffin 
Friday: Fish & Chips, Shortcake 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are always 
available. Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher 
know if your child would like an alternative option. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school. 

Pop-up Library 
The first pop-up library session run by Norton Hive Library will take 
place next Wednesday 14th. All children who are members of the 
library can take out a book and return it at the following session.  

Bikeability 
Year 6 children need to remember their bikes on Tuesday/Wednesday 
or Thursday/Friday depending on their allocated session.  

PE this Half Term 
Classes will have scheduled PE lessons on the following days: 
Class 1 -  Forest Schools Thursday  Class 2 – Friday  
Class 3 – Friday    Class 4 – Monday 
Children should have PE Kits in school at all times as they come in 
useful for spares/extra layers and for unscheduled lessons. Please 
ensure all items are labelled clearly.  

RAAC 
You may have seen recent media coverage regarding Reinforced 
Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) and its use in educational 
settings. Department for Education (DfE) has recently changed its 
guidance to education settings on the management of RAAC to take 
a more precautionary approach and as a result areas in affected 
spaces will be vacated. We wanted to inform you that we are not 
affected by this decision as we do not have RAAC in any of our 

buildings and therefore they will continue to function as normal.  

We have lots of second-hand 
uniform, some nearly new, in the 
office if anyone needs anything. 
Lots of small sizes to suit Class 1. 


